
 

 

Social networking policy 
 
This policy has been written for Braunston Preschool CIO to ensure staff, 
parents and children are protected when using social media. Social media 
is fast becoming a parge part of our lives both personally and 
professionally and we want to ensure it is used correctly and safely. We 
use Facebook to share the children’s experiences with their parents and 
the wider community, as well as advertising to prospective parents. Social 
media can also be used for advertising jobs when looking for new staff 
members. For this reason we must ensure a Social networking procedure 
is in place to do this safely online.  


